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Bailey D iv id e s  Double Header

Coaches Tomlinson’s and 
Dunn’s cagers ended their 
pre-season drills with a 
double header practice 
game here against Middle­
sex, December 6,

SCOkD^G HONORS 
Betty Lou Nichols and 
Jane Morgan dumped in 1? 
points each to take high 
ororing honors. Standouts 
in the defensive line were 
Lois .Medlin and Mildred 
Manning, Nell Bryant fell­
ed 19 points for the vic­
tors,, Ivliddlesex, Anne 
Daniels was defensive star. 
Taking a different trend, 
the Bailey boys sacked up 
I46 points to top Middle­
sex's 2 7,
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Hornets Cage 
Second Win

Charles (V/his tle) 

collected 111

Coming on with a ■ msh 
after Rock Rid?;e made a 
battle of the first half, 
the Green Hornet girls 
built up its second-half 
lead behind the defensive 
plays of Lois Medlin, 
Mildred Hanning, and Jan 
perry,
Betty Nichols, with 30 
points, topped the Hornet 
attack, while the accurate 
shooting of Julia Hooks 
accounted for 8 points.
Coach Dunn's boys, not to 

be out done by Miss 
Tomlinson's girls,bucketed 
38 points to make them 
victor over Rock Ridge's
31.

By stacking up I3 points. 
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